
 

 

Important Message from the Acting Superintendent: March 12, 2020 
Distance Learning Preparation – No School 3/13/20 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
As the COVID-19 situation continues to unfold, information is changing faster than we 
can disseminate it. I would like to thank you all for your patience and understanding as 
we navigate through this global crisis. The district is planning for distance learning. The 
planning day was originally scheduled for an early dismissal on Monday, March 16, 2020 
but is now changed to the following: 
 
Tomorrow, Friday, March 13, 2020, there is NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS as staff 
prepare for the potential of distance learning. 
 
I am working with all Somerset County schools and I will be sending out additional 
information this evening. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mary E. McLoughlin 
Acting Superintendent 


